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SA4 thanks SA1 for sending the latest information on Multimedia Broadcast/Multicast
Service (MBMS) work progress. SA4 apologizes for the long delay to respond your liaison.

SA4 reviewed your questions and would like to answer them as follows. SA4 will take
MBMS into the account in REL-6. It is the intention of SA4 to get as much overlap as pos-
sible when reusing codecs from MMS and PSS. However it will take some time to under-
stand whether there are particular implications of the MBMS system on the codecs. SA4
will keep you updated on the progress.
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